
The International Group for Hydraulic Efficiency 
Measurement (IGHEM) is Preparing for Its Next 
Conference 

The International Group for Hydraulic Efficiency Measurement 
(IGHEM) is having its biennial conference at the University of 
British Columbia, Vancouver, British Columbia Canada. Please 
mark your calendars for August 12 through 14 2024.  The 
conference will be organized by Jan Buermans of ASL AQFlow 
Inc., with the support of the IGHEM committee. The conference 
will focus on the experimental, theoretical and computational 
approaches enhancing measurements in hydro power plants 
with topics that include for example, Application of AI in the 
field of turbine monitoring, Case studies of efficiency 
measurements, Importance of the efficiency evaluation of 
hydro power plants and hydro systems, and many more. To find 
out more details about the conference topics please visit our 
website here: https://ighem2024.ca/. 

Important dates: 
Abstract deadline is January 31st , 2024 
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